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June 18, 2013  

Reminder - CoM Nominations Closing
Soon!!!

Hello All Members!

The nominations for the Committee of Management (the HGFA Board) are
closing this Friday!

The HGFA needs great people to pitch in and help continue the current
progress.

So, if there's something you'd like to improve within the HGFA, something you
can help with, add, make better, etc, GET YOUR NOMINATION IN ASAP!  

Yes, it's a volunteer role.  Yes, there is work to do and sometimes it can be
stressful, but that's what it takes to maintain and grow our sport.

Send your nomination in PDF or DOC form to the office at:

office@hgfa.asn.au

CoM Nominations need to be received into HGFA National Office by this
coming Friday 21st June 2013 by 4:30pm (Melbourne Time)

- Secretary

About 'Airwaves'
Airwaves is intended to communicate pertinent notices in-between the printed magazine
editions.

If anyone has any suggestions or comments about 'Airwaves' then please send them
through to: secretary@hgfa.asn.au.

Feedback
Questions and or feedback regarding HGFA Operations or Management are welcome! 
Please feel free to email the HGFA Committee (committee@hgfa.asn.au).

Sincerely,

The HGFA
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High Adventure

Visit Our Sponsor 

Icaro Helmets

Visit Our Sponsor

Moyes



Visit Our Sponsor

State Associations

ACT

NSW

QLD

SA

Tas

WA

VIC


